

December 19, 2013

Dr. Dan R. Jones
President
Texas A&M University-Commerce
P.O. Box 3011
Commerce, TX 75428

Dear Dr. Jones:

Thank you for your letter of November 14, 2013, conveying the modified prospectus for the proposed competency-based Bachelor of Applied Arts and Sciences in Organizational Leadership degree program to be delivered in hybrid format, beginning January 2014.

General education and lower-division coursework will be offered online as competency-based modules, while upper division coursework will be offered in a traditional cohort format, also online. The proposed program appears to fit into traditional learning models that measure progress in credit or clock hours and does not include a direct assessment component. The University was approved for online delivery in 2003. **We accept the notification and require no additional information.**

Best regards,
Belle S. Mheelan

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW/SLA:efk

cc: Dr. Marila Palmer, Associate Provost for Institutional Effectiveness and Planning

Dr. Barry D. Goldstein